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Hall’s Fump & Well Service, Inc.
E 904 NW Main Bhwd
Lake City, FL, 32055

Date: 11/04/2013

‘ Notice to All Contractors:
i
| Re: Whiddon Construction

1
1

Please be advised that due to the new building codes we will use a lorge

| capacity diaphragm tank on all new wells. This will insure a minimum of one (1)
minute draw down or one (1) minute refill, If a smaller diaphragem tank is used
then we will install a cycle stop valve which will produce the same results. All
wells will have a pump & tank combination that will be sufficient enough for
each situation,

if you have any questions please feel free to call our affice.

Thank You,

Reissedl Daviz

Russell Dovis




